National Criminal Investigations Group

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street, PO Box 3017, Wellington
Phone +64 4 474 9499 Fax +64 4 499 2152

27 March 2017

Richard
Fvi-request-5143-5dcb656d1 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Richard

On 26 December 2016 you requested from Police an answer to the following
question:

e Confirmation as to whether New Zealand Police has any contract or
agreement with an entity commonly known as Hacking Team.

Police refused your request in reliance upon section 6(c) of the Official Information
Act and you subsequently made a complaint to the Ombudsman about that
response.

Police has reconsidered your question and | can confirm that the answer is “Yes”.

Yours sincerely

Tim Anderson

Detective Superintendent

National Manager

National Criminal Investigations Group
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